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 Blue is the New Red – United States Citizenship and
Immigration Services (USCIS) Switches Ink 
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Employers and foreign nationals should not be concerned – beginning July 1, 2014, USCIS switched
its red secure ink for blue secure ink. This change will affect the following stamps:

1. Department of Homeland Security’s Parole Stamp

2. Temporary I-551 Alien Documentary Identification and Telecommunication (ADIT) Stamp

3. Refugee Stamp

4. Asylum Stamp

5. Initial / Replacement Form I-94 Stamp

Employers reviewing employee documents for Form I-9 employment eligibility purposes should take
note of the change.
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